
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
Newsletter for the week commencing 25th. July, 2020 

Parishes of English Martyrs and St. Annes  

Common email= emsabirmingham@gmail.com 

Phone contact– Fr. Robert Murphy, 2912163. 

www.stannesbirmingham.com 

Services at St. Anne’s , Alcester Street.  

                                                  Mass Intentions- 

Saturday        25th.       1.00.      Harry Mc. Callion,    

Sunday          26th.     12.00.     Donors Intention.       

Wednesday  29th.     12.00.     Michael Cassidy.       

Saturday       1st           1.00       Vincent Melvin. 

Sunday          2nd.      12.00.      Agnes & James O Dwyer. 

 

 Services at English Martyrs, Spark hill.  

                   Mass Intentions. 

Sunday    26th. July            10.00.    Tom Ryan.     Betty Kelly. 

Sunday     2nd  August.     10.00.    Mary Mc Goldrick,  Joe Shanley. 

Confessions. ( St. Anne’s) 
Available but not in the box as its too confined. 
Baptisms.   
These can be arranged but we prefer you to  restrict the 
number attending to parents, godparents. 

  Catholic Newspapers Re-launched under one title. 

Time had run out for the Catholic Times, and the Universe as we 

knew it has come to an end. Both titles have now been merged 

into one weekly Catholic newspaper giving, like the bread, the 

Best of Both. The new paper runs to 50 pages plus and costs 

£1.50 per copy. We can provide you with a copy each weekend  

but you have to commit to taking and paying for it for three 

months. The old system of sale or return no longer operates so 

we don’t want to be stuck with unsold copies,  

If you are interested please let Father Robert know. We need a 

minimum of five people as the minimum delivery per week is  

five copies. 
 

The church shop ( St. Anne’s.) 

This will only be open at the end of Mass as the volunteers are 

also acting as stewards as people enter the church for Mass. 

The shop is open only on Saturday after the 1.00 Mass. 

Mass Cards can be had from the Vestry anytime. 
 

Complying with the Recommendations. 

Please do as the Stewards ask— use the hand sanitiser and sit in 

the seats that are allocated and use the entry and exit doors. 
 

Donations at Mass. 

We cannot pass the collection bags around, for obvious reasons, 

so, please put your offering in the basket as you leave church.  

The weekly giving envelopes are available now in boxes for 

those who use this method of giving. You can collect a box from 

the vestry after Mass. 

 

 


